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Red Extreme Heat Warning 

Arrangements for Monday 18th and Tuesday 

19th July 2022 collection 

The first thing I want to repeat is that school remains open to all pupils until the usual end of the 

school day today and The Lime Trees are still open today and tomorrow.   

There are two options for collection today and tomorrow; 

1. If you have sent a message, email or called school before 1:30pm today that you intend to 

collect your child at 2pm today, then please come to the gate next to hall near the main 

school entrance. 

The children will be brought down to the hall to be collected in advance to save time.  

Please line up outside the gate and we will then get your children and sign them out  

2. If you haven’t messaged us before 1:30pm or need to collect at a slightly different time then 

please go to the school office where your child can be signed out on our usual system. 

Please be patient with staff as this will take considerably longer and there may be a lot of 

people waiting. 

Please note, children cannot be allowed to walk home unaccompanied early from school – they 

must be collected by a parent or other appropriate adult and signed out by them. 

Children on the Year 6 trip today need to be collected from the school office from 2:45pm today. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Head teacher 
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